MANAGER’S REPORT FOR APRIL 24, 2015
GENERAL INFORMATION AND RESPONSES TO MAYOR & CommISSIONER REQUESTS

Places to be this Week...

There is no Village Council meeting this week.

Future Calendar Reminders...

Village Council Meeting - The Village Council meeting will be held on May 5 at 7:00 p.m. in the Council
Chambers at Village Hall.

Barth Ceremony - The Barth Ceremony will be held on Thursday, May 14 at 1 p.m. at First Presbyterian Church,
339 4th Street

Clyde Estates Neighborhood Meeting

A neighborhood meeting will be held at the Public Works Facility on Monday, April 27th, starting at 6:30 PM for the
Clyde Estates Improvement project. This is the third neighborhood meeting regarding this project. The purpose of the
meeting is to provide residents with information about the construction plans prior to advertising for bids and to answer
questions. All resident comments received will be provided to the Village Council at the time the Council considers an
award of contract for this project. The project is planned to be advertised for bid in May.

Maple Avenue Reconstruction - Neighborhood Meeting

A neighborhood meeting will be held at the Public Works Facility on Wednesday, April 29th, starting at 6:30 PM for the
Maple Avenue Street Reconstruction project. Later this year the Village will be reconstructing Maple Avenue, from
Fairview Avenue to Cumnor Road. The work will include the removal and replacement of the existing pavement, the
addition of some curb and gutter to match the existing pavement sections to the east and west, re-striping to lengthen
the existing left turn lane, the addition/replacement of storm sewers and the replacement of an existing watermain.
This project will also be bundled with adjacent watermain replacement and resurfacing work along Wilcox Avenue and
Florence Avenue (between Burlington and Maple) and the resurfacing of Burlington Avenue from Fairview Avenue to
Cumnor Road. The project is planned to be advertised for bid in May, and a contract presented to Council for approval
in July. Work is scheduled to begin in Late July or early August, and should take approximately three months to
complete.



